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Karen Yasenka 

It is with a grateful heart that  

the Greater Salem Caregivers extend 

our deepest appreciation to Karen, as 

she retires after 17 years of service  

to the Caregivers as President of the  

Board of Directors. Along with her husband 

David , who was a founder of the Caregivers 

in 1989, both have  work diligently  

to make the organization such a vital 

 and integral part of the community. 

Thank You! 



 

  

Contributors since the Fall Newsletter 

Lorraine Fernandez 

John & Alma Korbey 

Town of Salem 

Jeanne Lombardi 

Marion Snow 

Claire McCarthy 

Dan & Michelle O'Shaughnessy 

Edith Bodell 

St. Patrick's Women Guild 

Jim & Rosemarie Kasouf 

Jeanine Gabour 

Anonymous 

June Mullin 

Louise Walkup 

Edward Cvinar 

Michael  & Patti Boutin 

Douglas & Kyoko Moore 

Dorothy Harrington 

Tom & Bev Connell 

Eileen Campbell 

Marion Dudley 

Rose Campagnone 

Dave & Lorraine Thompson 

Joe & Elinor Devoe 

Dawn Brantmuller 

Chuck Monaco 

Ann Cardone 

Sally Cormier 

Glenn & Janet Lavallee 

Harley Featherston 

George Selfridge 

May Stone 

Kathleen Altott 

Lois Crawford 

Chanel & Josie Simard 

Bob & Barbara Elliott 

Skip & Susan Knight 

Bob & Cynthia Leonard 

Freda Croteau 

Walter & Dorothy Paquette 

Mary Dichard 

Don & Sue DiFranco 

Phil & Bobbi Fili 

Anthony & Jacqueline Calvino 

Chuck & Lyn Schwager 

Marion Snow 

Marie Farrell 

Ken & Joyce Folsom 

Carol Rivard 

Tom Cullen 

Carol Ricci 

Kay Panciocco 

Salem High Field Hockey Team 

Edmund & Ellen Cook 

Fred Watts 

Richard & Toni Heider 

Dot Baron 

Tim & Connie Barnes 

Irene Carey 

Gail Berlinghieri 

Kim Peterson 

AMVETS NH Post 2 

Emil & Barbara Corrente 

Stephen & Joyce Campagnone 

Susan Venturo 

Robert Champion 

Mark & Lisa Auer 

David & Catherine Frahm 

Bob & Joyce Peacock 

Alma Healey 

Katheen Hall 

Jim & Janet Frahm 

Donna Landry 

Chris Payos 

Wanda Nolet 

Patricia Ryder 

Antonio & Shirley Baroffio 

Rollande Zwicker 

William & Mary  Kiernan 

John & Betty Gay 

Kevin & Sandra Harris 

Marian Vangel 

Dan & Sally Thoren 

Maria Agnew 

Antonio & Jeannie DiRocco 

Ruth Bourdelais 

Mary Ellen Quigley 

Joan Logan 

John & Pamela Quigley 

Jackie Trull 

John & Trudy Noetzel 

Dick & Cathy O'Shaughnessy 

Ed & Kathy Pratt 

Freda Smith 

Jackie Provencher 

Peter Brothers Farm 

Nancy Lund 

Mary Messenger 

Marty & Mary Ann McDonough 

Mary Kiernan 

Daniel & Diana Elsmiller 

Cerissa Robinson 

NE Rehabilitation Hospital 

Lee Alphin 

Della Highfield 

Fran Clougherty 

Peter Sullivan 

Sandra Valley-Haley 

Dick & Ellie Poulin 

Soule Family 

Charles & Susan Souza 

Cheryl Gifford 

Eric & Tracy Jahrling 

Lorraine Amirault 

Howie & Linda Zidel 

Bill & Barbara Lessard 

Stephen & Sheila Riel 

Beverly Gagnon 

First Congregational Church 

Patricia Richardson 



 

First  Congregational Church 

Town of Salem 

Salem High School 

Field Hockey Team 

AMVETS 

Town of Pelham 

Our Deepest Appreciation!!! 

Continued 

William Fournier 

Louise Desrosiers 

Constance Morin 

Lillian & Norman Marshall 

Virginia Soule 

Billy Lessard 

Eleanor Ness 

Ann  Spring 

John M. Jackson 

Ed Whiteside 

Town of Pelham 



Dear Dick & Doris, 
Thank you for being there for me in the past year wen my need 
so great. May God bless you and your volunteers. 
Kay 

Dear Doris, 

Thank you, Mike and Dick For helping my mother. She trusts all 

all of you and ylur assistance is easing the burden on the family. 

We sincerely appreciate your effor ts! 

Kin  

Dear Caregivers, 
Please accept the enclosed donation in memory of our friend.  
Of all the organizations that she could have chosen, I am glad she  
she chose the Greater Salem Caregivers. We hope that this  
donation will help so that you can continue your good work. 
Regards,  
Mr. & Mrs. Q  

Dear Doris & Dick, 

Hope that you are both well and all is good! 

Thank you for  the ride to Derry. I really appreciate all 

me. Thank you very much. God is Good! 

God Bless,  

Jeanne  



 

Volunteer Christmas 
Party 

December 14, 2016 

Pat & Sally 

Our Retired Teachers 

Jackie, Janet & Lillian 

Our Board 

 

Peter & Fran 

Stephanie 

And 

Natasha Maunsell 

Our  Guys 



 

 

 
 

 

Rest in Peace 

Shirley Violette 

In Honor of 

Kay San  Antonio 

Carol Monaco 

Erma Featherston 

Christopher C. Carbone 

Maura Selfridge 

Rachel Labrecque 

All souls killed by terrorists 

Shirley Rodger 

Mark Elliott 

Robert & Ruth Carr 

Norman & Irene Marshall 

Annie Benoit 

Irene Marshall 

Robert Morin 

Ellen Venturo 

Marion  Hargreaves 

Claire Chute 

Antoinette "Chickie" DeFuria 

Janet Smith 

John Provencer 

Frank Kiernan 

In Loving Memory 
William Fournier 

Louise Desrosiers 

Constance Morin 

Lillian & Norman Marshall 

Virginia Soule 

Billy Lessard 

Eleanor Ness 

Ann  Spring 

John M. Jackson 

Ed Whiteside 

Peter & Ann Hurd 

Walter G. Paquette Jim & Jackie Buck 
Our Veterans 

Joyce & Kenneth Folsom 

Ed Whiteside Rachel Lebrecque Irene Marshall 

Claire Chute Dick Robichaud Ellen Venturo 



 

 

 

Sonny & Nancy 

 

The 12th  

Holiday Stroll  

and Silent Auction 

December 8, 2016 

Benefiting Salem Caregivers & Silverthorne 

Thank You Greystone! 

 

 

 

 

Carol  - Patti—Tanya—Paula 

Cathy & Dick 

 

Marilyn 

Marilyn Emma & Stephanie 
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